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DECEMBER 2021 

THOUGHT OF THE MONTH 

To err is human, but it feels divine! 

 Mae West 

Upcoming Events 

Dinner meeting 

Still cancelled because of 
COVID Border Restrictions 

Hopefully January 

International Conventions 

2022  5th- 29th June 

Hamburg Germany 

2024 

Brisbane Australia 
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     MERRY CHRISTMAS & 

       HAPPY NEW YEAR 

                      

 

Presidents Message 

 

Merry Christmas Everyone, 

 

Another year has passed so quickly. It doesn't seem long ago that we were having dinner 

meetings. Now the Christmas tree and lights are up, and I have a reindeer in my lounge room. And 

now it’s only a month until we can meet again. 

 

Our club can be proud of its achievements over the past year. Our birthing kits have saved lives, 

our breast cushions have comforted many, and I'm sure our knicker and toy donations have been 

put to good use. Personally, one of the greatest things I have found about Zonta is that you can 

take on the challenge of trying something new and you have help and support from so many 

people around you. 

 

Enough reminiscing, let's look forward to a productive 2022. We will be meeting once again in 

January 2022, and we will be able to achieve more. 

 

Enjoy the Christmas/New Year festivities. Best wishes for 2022 to all. 

 

Lesley-Anne 
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Pauline at 

HOTA 

Lit up with 

Orange lights 

November 24th 
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Hi all not much news at the moment, hopefully we will have an uninterrupted year 

of meetings in 2022. 

For those who know her, Shirley Whipps phoned me yesterday, someone has given 

her pink satin and she rang to see if we wanted it, will see her next week when 

she drops it in. still sounds the same and still doing some work. Ursula is still alive 

Has some dementia and was 90 earlier this year. Sure, I will have further info 

after I see her. 

Have a great Christmas and a Happy, Busy Zonta New Year. 

Merle 

. 


